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Tram Grade Separation Projects 
Marion Road and Cross Road Level Crossing 
Removals 
Weekend investigation activities – Cross Road 

The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly 
(50:50) funded $400 million to remove the level crossings where the 
Glenelg tram line crosses Marion Road and Cross Road, Plympton. 
These works form part of the Tram Grade Separation Projects. 

What’s happening: 
Activities are continuing as part of the early works program with ground 
investigation works required within the rail corridor where the tram line 
crosses Cross Road.  

To safely undertake these works and minimise impacts as much as 
possible these investigation works are being undertaken outside of peak travel times. 
The investigations will help inform the projects detailed design.  

How this affects you: 
There will be changes to traffic conditions to keep everyone safe. 

From 7pm Friday 19 July until 7am Sunday 21 July 2024 Cross Road, between Marion Road and Anzac 
Highway, will be reduced to a single lane of traffic in each direction with traffic restrictions in place. 
Please follow traffic management directions and onsite signage. 

Local access to properties along the northern side of Cross Road will be maintained with onsite traffic 
controllers available to assist. The project team will contact directly affected properties in advance. Access to 
the properties on the southern side of Cross Road will be maintained as per usual. 

Access to Maynard Road from Cross Road will be maintained via a detour on Mornington Avenue and 
Elizabeth Avenue. Access to Mornington Avenue will be maintained at all times. Please view detour map. 

Pedestrians and cyclists should take care when travelling through the area, and for safety reasons there will 
be a detour in place. Signage will be in place to show you where to go. Please view detour map. 

Some noise disturbances can be expected while works are completed, however, the work will be managed to 
minimise disturbance to nearby residents as much as practically possible. 

There will be no impacts to tram stops or services. 

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/TGSP
• Email at DIT.TGSP@sa.gov.au
• Call 1300 916 976

When 

7pm Friday 19 July 
continuously until 
7am Sunday 21 July 2024 
weather permitting 

Where 

Cross Road, between 
Marion Road and Anzac 
Highway 
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Cross Road investigations work area and detours 
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